
*Subject:* Update from Favour J. Sankoh 

 

Dear Donators, 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide you with an update on my academic 

progress. Currently, I am enrolled in a BSc Nursing program, which spans four years. Recently, we 

completed our introductory exams, and I am thrilled to share that I have passed successfully. The 

results were released, and to qualify, students needed to achieve a total of 400 marks across eight 

modules. I am proud to say that I met this requirement. 

 

As I look forward to the official start of Year One, which resumes on Monday, March 10, 2025, I am 

eager to continue my studies and deepen my understanding of nursing. This program is both 

challenging and rewarding, and I am committed to excelling in my coursework. I believe that my 

passion for helping others will serve me well in this field. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support throughout this journey. If you have any questions or require 

additional information, please do not hesitate to reach out. I appreciate your guidance as I navigate 

this important phase of my education. 

 

Below is a picture of me in my uniform in class on the 10th March, 2025. 

 

 



 

 

Below is the list of successful students promoted to year one after the introductory exams. Which 

my name is 56 on the list. And the college consider it as ar results. 



 



 

Kind regards,   

Favour J. Sankoh 


